
 

 

6 January 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We want to update you with a programme of all the exciting things happening before the end of the spring term in Y5. 
 

Date Event Extra Details 

 

 
 

Jan-March 

 
 

Year 5 Intense swimming course 

 

2 week intensive swimming course. 
G1 – January 9th – 20th January 2023 - Grieson 

G2 – January 23rd – 3rd February 2023 – Gabriel  

G3 – January 20th – 3rd March 2023 - Wyleu 

 

(letter has been sent out with further information) 

*Y5 have new googles if children require them. Please see  
Miss Curtis ( Y5 Lead) 

Week 6th February Children’s Mental Health Week A variety of mindfulness activities will take place. 

 
 

7th-8th February Parents Evening  Slots will be available from 3.45pm to 6.30pm. 

(details to follow) 

 

9th February NSPCC Assembly  

 

In school workshop – Speak Out and Stay Safe. 

2nd March World Book Day Dress up as a book character and celebrate our love for reading with a 

variety of World Book Day activities. 
 

Please note that if your child really does not want to dress as a character, 
they do not have to. 

6-10th March Curriculum Week  Dress up Day  

(details to follow) 

 
Please note that if your child really does not want to dress as a character, 

they do not have to. 

20th March  Assessment Week 
 

 

28th March Music Concert 9.15am to 10.15am on site. 

 

30th March Easter Assembly Easter Assembly for the whole school. 
 

 

20th April 

 

London Zoo Trip – Science Trip 

 

Y5 will have the opportunity to visit London Zoo to explore animal’s 

habitats where they will then design their own habitat using their 
newfound knowledge. 

 

The Y5 gate will open at 8:35am and close at 8.40am this day to allow us 
to leave at 8:50am prompt.  Children should be in full school uniform 

but are permitted to wear trainers for the day.  Children will also need a 

healthy packed lunch with them and asthma pump/epipen if required. 
(details to follow) 

  

The Y5 team hope that the children will enjoy these events and look forward to more across the year.  Any questions, please email the Y5 team 
on Y5@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Miss A Curtis - Y5 Lead 
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